
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, July 27 2022 
 
Robert Perez, Facilities & Aquatic Manager: (630) 953-2370 
 
Paradise Bay Water Park celebrates another successful season with Customer 

Appreciation Night:  

As a thank you to our customers and pool passholders, Paradise Bay Water Park is 

hosting their annual Customer Appreciation Night on Tuesday, August 2 from 5-

8pm. This is a night of celebration with no fee to enter and enjoy the pool. Paradise 

Bay appreciates every customer that has walked through its doors not only this 

season, but throughout the years! Everyone is welcome to join us for a night of 

games and giveaways. Facility Manager, Robert Perez says, “This is one of the best 

nights of the summer at Paradise Bay. A night to celebrate another successful season 

with a crowd of Paradise Bay fans!” 

 

Special thank you for our Paradise Bay Water Park Premier Sponsor, Grove Dental 

for their summer this aquatic season!  

For more information, visit lombardparks.com or give us a call at 630-620-7322.   


